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LD227 is dangerous to all American families. The idea that Maine will hide a child 
from their parents is disgusting. That you would prevent law enforcement from 
helping a parent find a child; revolting!! Children are vulnerable, impressionable. 
They require the protection and guidance of loving parents. The state is NOT a 
substitute for parents. This bill would allow a child to be brought to Maine, hidden 
from lawful, biological parents, and to be permanently mutilated. To be physically 
altered for the rest of their lives. The state does not allow a 14yo to get their ears 
pierced without parental consent. I took my daughter to have her ears pierced for her 
14th birthday. I had my ID but had forgotten her birth certificate. They turned us 
away. But in your new Maine, an unrelated adult could take her to the hospital to have
her breasts removed. INSANITY!!!! The fact this is even being considered is sick and
deranged. Anyone supporting this should be recalled! If you have any decency, any 
moral compass, or regard for what is true; you will vote ought NOT to pass. 


